
 

 

 

FLL Landside Advisory 

Please Post and Dissemminate to All Airport Employees and Applicable Vendors 

ISSUED: Thursday, April 5, 2018        FLL 2018-5                              BCAD Landside 

 
EMPLOYEE LOT SEPARATION 

 
In an effort to improve service, we are making additional changes to the employee parking lot(s) to reduce wait 

times and provide for better sequencing of the shuttles.   

 Effective April 16, 2018 at midnight, each parking lot will be dedicated to an Employee Terminal Stop.  

 Lot 1 shuttles will provide service only to Employee Terminal Stop 1, serving the Rental Car Center and Terminals 
1 and 2.  

 Lot 2 shuttles will only provide service to Employee Terminal Stop 2, serving Terminals 3 and 4.  

 There will be no change to ADA services.   
 

When the shuttle arrives curbside at the Terminal Employee Stop, all guests onboard the shuttle will exit allowing 
a larger number of guests waiting at the stop the ability to board the first shuttle that arrives.  Every shuttle picking-
up at the Terminal Employee Stop will utilize its full capacity transporting more guests in queue. 

Over the next few months, we will continue to explore further enhancements to improve your overall experience. 
We will notify you in advance of these changes. 

 
For compliments or concerns regarding the shuttle call (888) 879-1540. 

 


